
Public Hearing Notice  

The Development Corporation of Richmond (DCR) is proposing the Fire Station No. 2 project.  DCR will 

hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 11, 2018 to receive comments for or against the 

proposed Fire Station No. 2 project.   

The hearing will be held at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas.  The public is invited to attend and 

comment on the Fire Station No. 2 project.   


